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Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time - June 21, 2020

Father’s Day Prayer

God, our Father, you govern and protect your people and shepherd

them with a Father's love. You place a father in a family as a sign of love, care,

and constant protection. May fathers everywhere be faithful to the example

shown in the scriptures; steadfast in love, forgiving transgressions, sustaining

the family, caring for those in need. Give your wisdom to fathers that they may

encourage and guide their children. Keep them healthy so they may support a

family. Guide every father with the Spirit of your love that they may grow in

holiness and draw their family ever closer to you. Amen

St. Joseph, pray for us. Happy Father’s Day!

Mass  UpdatesMass  UpdatesMass  UpdatesMass  UpdatesMass  Updates

St. John’s continues to offer

Holy Mass every week at 8 a.m.

Thursdays and 9 a.m. Sundays.

For Mass attendance on these

days, registration is no longer

needed .  However ,  a  mask  i s

required and you are asked to

maintain physical distancing.

The Saturday evening Mass at

5:15 p.m. will not be available

until September.

Special MassesSpecial MassesSpecial MassesSpecial MassesSpecial Masses

Norman Scot t  and  Gary

Penegar will receive the sacrament

of Confirmation on the feast day

of our patron saint, St. John the

Baptist.

This Confirmation Mass will

be at 6 p.m. on June 24, in a

service by Father Peter Jaramillo.

A reception will follow.

Thank you

for helping  to

provide 550

sack lunches

on June 8 at

Envelopes: $
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Weekly CollectionWeekly CollectionWeekly CollectionWeekly CollectionWeekly Collection

June 14, 2020June 14, 2020June 14, 2020June 14, 2020June 14, 2020

On July 4, Independence Day,

a 4 p.m. Mass will be said at St.

Marys-St. Anthony’s.

our monthly food kitchen.

Our next date is coming soon -

July 13.  We appreciate your

donations of desserts; three cookies

or one brownie in a plastic sandwich

bag. These items will be stored in

the freezer.

Thank YouThank YouThank YouThank YouThank You

                         The family of Mary Ann Fanning

sincerely thanks everyone for your

kind words, prayers, food, and

generous donations to St. John’s in

memory of our mom.

     Once things get back to normal,

we will be inviting you to a Mass and

Celebration of Mom’s life, and we

hope you will all join us then.

The Fanning Family

     Keep in touch with your friends

from the parish. Send a card or note

to let them know they are in your

thoughts!

Paula Mikesic

8008 Arcadia

Kansas City, KS 66112

Floyd Soptic

240 N 6th St.

Kansas City, KS 66101

Jake Sutulovich

549 North 80th Terr.

Kansas City, KS 66112

The wish l i s t  a lso includes

individual snacks or bags of chips.

Of course, monetary donations are

welcome and used to purchase

sandwich-making items.

Your items may be delivered to St.

John’s by Thursday, July 9. The

rectory is open 9 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Monday through Thursday.

Your continued generosity to our

community’s hungry is greatly

appreciated.


